Debra Thomeson

From: Daniel Sullivan <danjsulli@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, November 15, 2020 7:19 PM
To: Assembly

Subject: Health Mandates 5,8,9

Honorable Assembly Members,

| am writing in support of health mandates 5, 8 & 9. 1 currently already follow the guidelines set out in mandate
8 both at work, when [ am in stores, or around groups of people. | find it to be a minor inconvenience and cne
that | am certain is temporary. The cost is low and the benefits could be substantial. In regards to mandates
5&9, given the nature of either water or air arrival into Peterbsurg, we are uniquely situated to test essentially
everyone that arrives. The airport has already discovered several cases. As with masks, it seems a minor
imposition with potentially great benefit. We are very fortunate to live in a community with few cases, a school
that is open, lots of opportunities to recreate and socialize while maintaining social distance, and most
importantly, a highly qualified Incident Command team. With cases in Alaska increasing exponentially and with
weather and holidays driving us indoors with others, these simple, commonsense, low impact directives can
help continue to keep our community safe.

Dan Sullivan



